
 

Green Mountain Adaptive Sports - 2025 March News

Hello Pascale,

It's been an incredible winter, and we are not quite done yet! Not only are we still out there
playing hard, this is also the time to come together and if you can, make a financial contribution
to help us continue our mission.

Our goal is to raise $20,000, and every dollar raised will help us fund coaches' trainings so that
they can continue to provide the best coaching possible for everyone who participates in any of
our adaptive sports programs.

We hope to see our vibrant community come together to support the good work that we do
through this important annual fundraiser. This is not just an event; it's a celebration of inclusivity,
teamwork, and the remarkable achievements of our athletes.

A heartfelt thank you to all our supporters who have made this journey possible; your enthusiasm
and dedication fuel our mission! Let's make this campaign a spectacular success and show the
world the power of community!

Donate to this Important
Campaign

 
Participate or Donate to the GMAS
Winter Challenge Fundraiser

Tom Hall is hoping to ski 75,000 feet of
elevation on March 24 to help us to raise
$20,000 by the end of March! You can donate,
or get creative and raise money through your
own fundraiser. Thanks for supporting GMAS,
the funds will support coaches trainings.

 

Read
more

Four Stowe TetraSki and Snow'Kart
Athletes to Race at Powder Mountain
in Utah

We are so proud of all that was accomplished
with our new Stowe TetraSki and SnowKart
program this winter. Four athletes will represent
GMAS at the Brian McKenna TetraSki Express
National Championship held at Powder

 

Read
more
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Mountain, Utah at the end of March.

GMAS Sponsors Skoaches Training at
Talent Skatepark

GMAS will offer an Adaptive Skateboard
Program starting in the Fall of 2025! In the
meantime, we are sponsoring an Adaptive
Skateboard Coaching (Skoaching) Training on
May 17-18 for trainees 16 years old and over
interested in become a coach. No need to be a
pro, just sign up!

 

Sign up

 

Looking for Adaptive Skateboarders!

Always wanted to try skateboarding? Here is
your chance! We need a few athletes to join us
at Talent Skatepark in Burlington, VT for a
coach training clinic on Sunday, May 18. We
can't guarantee that everyone will be selected,
but we will do our best. All equipment will be
provided free of charge.

 

Register

 

Amy MacDonald Reaches Top of the
Ice Wall in Smugglers' Notch

Adaptive athlete Amy MacDonald had an
awesome time ice climbing in Smugglers’ Notch
with the support of Petra Cliff coaches. GMAS
sponsored this clinic for an experience like no
other, complete with Amy making it all the way
to the top. YAY!

 

Read
more

SendIt Foundation Skis at Stowe with
GMAS on April 5th

Send It provides outdoor adventures for young
adult cancer patients and survivors and we are
stoked to welcome them to ski at Stowe with
GMAS. It's not too late to sign up if you'd like to
join the fun!

 

Read
more

Stowe aMTB Camp is Aug 22-24

GMAS is hosting another aMTB camp to include
single track riding at Cady Hill, and participation
in the Race to the Top of Vermont at Stowe
Mountain Resort. Registration opens May 1st,
and we welcome partners and sponsors.

 

Read
more
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Swim, Rock Climb, Nordic Ski with
GMAS

We are accepting scholarship applications from
Vermont residents to participate in our aquatics,
rock climbing and cross country ski programs.
Stay healthy and active before summer.

 

Read
more

Share Your Best Photos

GMAS athletes, we want to see you in action,
and we want to hear how you are doing! Send
us your best shots, which we will share on social
media, and possibly in blogs too!

 

Share

Gordini + GMAS

GMAS Ski and Ride scholarship recipients,
makes sure to collect your Gordini mitts and
goggles at the Adventure Center at Spruce
Peak. We are thankful for this generous
donation from Gordini.

 

Questions?

Registration is OPEN for Trapp Cabin
Trail Races - Sept 21

Planning your summer activities yet? Add this
beautiful trail race at the Trapp Family Outdoor
Center to your calendar! Come with friends and
family, and run, or walk a 5km, 10km, or 1/2
marathon. This event benefits GMAS.

 

Read
more

KBF Active Fund is Accepting Grant
Applications

Our friends at the Kelly Brush Foundation are
accepting applications for grants to purchase
adaptive sports equipment until April 30th. This
is for US residents, and for people with a spinal
cord injury only. Apply today!

 

Read
more

A Moment of Gratitude
​Thanks to our Valued Sponsors
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